
Conyers, Tamika

From: Carol M Stanton <carol.bodytalk(a)gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Duke Rate Hikes - No thanks!

Please dou't let The Duke Energy Company pass along tlieir expenses for Coal Ash cleanup
to us consumers. It's their job to keep it strong and not ours to clean up their negligence.

You work to protect us. Please take yonv responsibility to heart and be good regulators.

Tliankyou.

Carol iStauton

4524 Ridge Trl
Efland,NC 27243
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